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PICTURE DAY – FEBRUARY 3
RD

        
 

 

 

To:  2018 Boys S.W.I.S.H. Basketball Teams 

 
From: Tony Tewalt, Recreation Manager  

 

Date: September 22, 2017 

 

Re: Team and Individual Pictures 

 

 

Scott Williams Photography will be offering Girls S.W.I.S.H. Basketball League teams 

the opportunity to have innovative team and individual pictures taken on Saturday, 

February 3rd at Mount Baker Middle School in Mount Vernon from 10:00 AM until   2:00 

PM. Note that regular season schedules will be available on 01/13/18. 

 

All pictures will be taken at Mount Baker Middle School, regardless of the facility your 

team is scheduled to play at. Please make sure that whatever time your team 

schedules for pictures 2/3/18 that it does not interfere with your game time(s). 

 

Order and pricing information for Scott Williams Photography is available via the 

second page below (just scroll down). Copies of the attached order form w/ money 

pouch will be available at gyms on January 20th/27th as well as February 3rd at Mount 

Baker Middle School. Inquiries on scheduling, pricing, and other questions can be 

directed to Scott Williams Photography at: 

 

Contact Info – Scott Williams Photography 

 Phone:  360-840-6491  

 E-Mail: mistry@mistryandscott.com  
  

What:  Team & Individual Pictures (order & pricing info available on Next Page) 

When: Saturday, February 3rd – See Contact Info Above to Set Time 2/3. 

  Pictures will be taken from 10:00 AM until 2:00 PM 

Where: Mount Baker Middle School in Mount Vernon    

 

- Order/Pricing Info on Next Page - 
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